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August 15, 2015 

REACH/RoHS2 Statement of Compliance 

 

Registration, Evaluation, and Authorization of Chemicals (REACH) entered into force in June 2007 for the 

intent of protection to human health and the protection of the environment. However, RDS Wire & 

Cable, Inc. is a supplier of “articles” and therefore must rely on suppliers for pre-registration. 

The latest update to the “Substances with Very High Concern” (SVHC) was on June 15, 2015 bringing the 

number of substances on the candidate list to 163.  RDS Wire & Cable, Inc. has received confirmation 

from our suppliers than none of the 163 (SVHC) is intentionally used or added above 0.1%. 

RDS Wire & Cable, Inc. also certifies that our products are compliant to Directive 2011/65/EU (RoHS2). 

We understand the importance of REACH and RoHS2 compliance. To continue in compliance, we will 

monitor our suppliers for changes in the SVCH and make sure to comply with any new requirements. 

 

 

Best Regards, 
 
Jon Stott 
President 
RDS Wire & Cable, Inc. 
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